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Saint John Telegraph Journal Sept. 20/84 
(CP) 

Report stating some Third World diplomats are concerned about 
possible changes in Canadian policies under the new government 
and they wonder whether commitments of the previous government 
will be fulfilled. An External Affairs official said radical 
changes are not expected in Canada's overall foreign policy, at 
least not immediately. 


